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TO:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
FROM: Daniel Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs and 
    District Services 
   
DATE: January 30, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Changes to Board Policies 
 
After the discussion that occurred during the Board of Education’s Study Session 
on January 29, 2018, I would like to include the following two Board Policies as 
agenda items for the Board of Education’s Committee of the Whole meeting on 
February 5, 2018. 
 
Board Policy JGCA – Students, Physical Examinations for Athletic Participation 
Board Policy JGFF – Students, Driving and Parking 
 
Please advise if further information or clarification is indicated. 
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